Lake Doirani press conference, Jan 2002

4th January 2002, Otseva, FYR of Macedonia.

INWEB Co-ordinator Jacques Ganoulis attended a press conference held in Otseva in the FYR
of Macedonia about Lake Doirani. The conference was attended by Vladimir Dzabirski, the
Ministry of Environment and Urban Planning for the FYR of Macedonia, who stated to the press
on 4th Jan. 2002 that saving the endangered lake is an environmental priority, and urged
Greece to cooperate fully in finding a solution. INWEB could perform a significant co-ordinating
role in any such efforts.




